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09 March 2022 

  
 

Dear Huw 

 

Thank you for your letter of 16 December and for drawing my attention to the second 

recommendation in the report on the Welsh Government’s Legislative Consent 

Memorandum on the Subsidy Control Bill.  

 

I agree with the recommendation to publish draft regulations and guidance. That is 

why on 25 January we published some illustrative versions of these:  

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/subsidy-control-bill-2021-illustrative-

regulations-guidance-and-streamlined-routes. 

 

BEIS ministers and officials will continue their engagement with ministers and 

officials in your Government as well as the other Devolved Administrations 

throughout the Bill’s passage through Parliament and beyond. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

RT HON KWASI KWARTENG MP 
Secretary of State for Business, Energy and Industrial Strategy 
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